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Date: 05/02/2022

The City of Whittier

Sub: PROHIBIT VEHICLES EXCEEDING 3 TONS
NORWALK BLVD (DORLAND - HUNTER AVE)

Dear Council,

My name is Mike Rivas, I purchased my home located at the corner of
Norwalk and Howard St. (10802 E. Howard St.) on December 1969 during
which time traffic has increased each year since.   Today my home shakes
each day as large Trucks pass by, Fed Ex has a large service center located
at 3200 Workman Mill Road and as such with over 65,200 Tractor and a
average of over 81,000 shipments we get them passing our house along with
other large trucks.  Each large truck that passes our home shakes our home
and over the years has causes cracks and the noise abatement that is
unbearable.  

As full time residents we have been putting up with this unbearable situation
for decades, especially during peak hours of 10am - 6pm. The number of cars
using the roads has increased ten-fold, additionally Norwalk has so many
cracks that when a truck runs over a truck it sends a shock wave throughout
my home, it's hard when your in a walker and I have fallen literally off my
walker from the shaking which feels like a earthquake.

My Wife and I strongly support and pray you pass to prohibit vehicles
exceeding 3 tons.  

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Mike Rivas
Homeowner 10802 E. Howard St. Whittier, CA 90606
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